
NOTICE OF MAIL BALLOT ELECTION FOR THE BEAVERHEAD COUNTY 
HIGH SCHOOL TRUSTEE & MILL LEVY ELECTION 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a mail ballot election will be held on May 7, 2019 in and for the 
BEAVERHEAD COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL TRUSTEE AND MILL LEVY ELECTION.  Ballots shall be mailed to all 
active voters in the Beaverhead County High School District on April 17, 2019.  

Whereas, the purpose of the election will be to: 

1. Elect two (2) trustess to (3) three-year term seats; 
2. Elect one (1) trustee to (2) two-year term; AND 
3. To ask the voters of the Beaverhead County High School District to consider a general fund levy 

for the purpose of supporting the operations and maintenance of the district.  

The question shall be presented to the electors in the following form: 

Shall the board of trustees be authorized to impose an increase in local taxes to support the general 
fund in the amount of $34,221.54 per year which is approximately 1.73 mills, for the purpose of: 
supporting the operations and maintenance of the District? 

Passage of this proposal will increase the taxes on a home with a market value of $100,000 by 
approximately $2.34 and on a home with a market value of $200,000 by approximately $4.67. The 
durational limit of the levy is permanent once approved by the voters, assuming the district levies that 
amount at least once in the next five years. 

[    ] For the additional levy 

[    ] Against the additional levy 

Ballots will be automatically mailed to active electors only. If you are a registered voter and do not and 
do not receive a ballot, contact the election office to update your information as necessary and receive a 
ballot. 

If you missed the regular registration deadline, you may still register for the election by showing up at 
the county election office up to and including on Election Day. Between noon and the close of business 
on the day before Election Day, you can complete and submit a voter registration card, but you will need 
to return to the local election office on Election Day to pick up and vote a ballot. 

Persons who wish to register and who are not presently registered may do so by requesting a form for 
registration by mail or by appearing at the county election office. If you have moved, please update your 
registration information by filling out a new voter registration card and submitting it to the county 
election office. 


